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Hole in One! 
Congratulations to Mike Sweet, Hole in One on #5, 
December 21, 2018 and Joe Sumler, Hole in One on #7 
December 22, 2018.   
 
 
Member Event Calendar 
Your monthly calendars will start back up with your 
March Newsletter.  This will be mailed each month until 
October for your convenience.  The calendar is also 
available on line and copies are on the counter in the 
foyer.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Red Eye Open Results: 
1st A Flight - 59 
Gary Stefaniga, PJ Cox, John Myers, Phil Wilcox 
2nd A Flight – 61 
Ronnie Quayle, Mike Carriger, Todd Pickering, Morgan 
Uhlick 
3rd A Flight - 61 
-Greg McCracken, Kerry Lundin, Jeremy Lundin 
Bruce Barnett 
1st B Flight - 63 
-Brent Azzarelli, Matt King, Jack McGrady, Bob 
Herbert 
2nd B Flight - 63 
-Marty Johnson, Kevin Blanks, Scott Dukes, Don 
Lattimore 
3rd B Flight - 63 
-Vince Dodd, Stan Greetham, Scott Perry 
Closest to Pin #7 - Kerry Lundin 
Closest to Pin #14 - Joe Gordy 
 
Winter League 
The Winter league is still in effect.  Sign up is in the Pro 
Shop. 
 

 
Wanted – Players   
Lee's Hill Senior League is currently seeking golfers 

50yrs and over to participate in this 
year’s MVSGA tournaments. New 
Players Welcome We play a total of 
18 matches home and away against 8 
other area courses: Gauntlet, Fawn 
Lake, Culpeper, LOW, FCC, Greene 
Hills, Fauquier Springs, Regency.  

The tournaments consists of 9 two man teams in a match 
play format.  Alternates are also welcome. An 
ACCURATE  handicap is a must.  Please contact Rick 
Gray at rgno3putt@aol.com for more information. I 
will also place a sign up sheet in Tavern for new 
members.  John can also provide more information. We 
need some players  !! 
 

 
Cherry Tree Tournament 

 
George Washington's  

Cherry Tree Tournament  
Monday, February 18,  2019 

9 am Shotgun 
 Golf, Cart, Prizes  

$20 Entry fee plus reg. fees 
Sign up at the podium 

Open to all players 
 

Three Clubs and a Putter Tournament 
Weather permitting! 

Saturday, March 9, 2019 
9 am Shotgun, $20 Entry Fee 

Sign up at the podium 
This is open to all players 

 
Tuesday Night Twilight League    
The wait is over!! Starting  Tuesday, April 9th the Lee’s 
Hill -Twilight Tuesday Night League will resume.  This 
league will be a twilight 9 hole league with a 5 pm 
shotgun start.  Anyone interested in playing in this 
league, please call or sign up outside the Proshop.  
Reservations are a must.  540-891-0111. 
 

Valentine’s Day 
February 14th 

Spring  
Arrives March 20th 

Let the countdown begin! 

Valentines Gift 
2019 Players Pass 

The 2019 Player’s Pass is here and 
available for sale. Great gift idea for 
friends and family to be enjoyed for 

the whole year!! 
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Skirmish on the Hill 
 Skirmish will be back the first week of March.  
 
 
April 3rd  Lees’ Hill Wednesday        
Ladies League Opening Day 

Please arrive at 7:45 am on Opening 
Day for Ladies Meeting.  Spring is just 
around the corner!  The Lee’s Hill 
Wednesday Morning Ladies League is 
ready to begin, April 3rd, 8:45 am.  
Shotgun start.  We hope that you will 
be able to join us.  The Ladies League 

is set up so that ladies of all abilities (beginners 
included) will be able to have fun and have an 
opportunity to win a prize.  This is a perfect opportunity 
to come out; enjoy the company of other women, the 
weather, and the beautiful scenery here at Lee’s Hill.  
Interested?  Please call the clubhouse for information 
540-891-0111.    
 
Sign up for outside Tournaments and Outings 
Do you have a favorite charity that you would like to 
support?  Many golf tournaments & outings will be held 
here at our club, Lee’s Hill.  Check out the bulletin 
board for upcoming Outing events and sign-up sheets.  
Remember these events are independent of your club 
membership and all entry fees will apply.  
 
Website updates 
The website is always being updated.  In order to get the 
newest information about the golf course and your 
member events go to the Calendar.  For complete course 
conditions you can call the pro shop.  
 
Member Updates 
Please take a minute to look over your statements and be 
sure all information is correct.   If you have changed 
your home phone or cell phone or maybe even your 
email address over the last year, these are the kind of 
updates that we need to put into your member file and 
our database.  Correct member contact information is the 
best way we can keep our members updated and 
informed.  Email, call or stop by the clubhouse for any 
updates you may have.   
Phone: 540-891-0111 
Email: Cindi csankey@leeshillgc.com 
 
 
 

 
Now Available! 

On Line Pre Registration Jr. Golf Camp 
 

It’s time to sign up for Jr. Golf Camp!  This year, for 
your convenience, we have  
On Line Pre Registration! 
Visit our website and right from 
the home page you can pre-
register your child. The camp 
dates, form and information 
www.leeshillgc.com   
 
 

 
Master’s Weekend Tournament, April 5-7 

• Friday, Warm-up at 5pm with a social following 
play.   

• Saturday, 7 am tee times 
• Sunday, 7am tee times, Cookout.  
• $50 Entry Fee 

Sign up today in the Proshop.   
 
Turf Talk 
 
Inclement weather and cold temperatures have been the 
norm so far this winter. Rain and snow have been a 
recurring theme with sporadic course closures due to 
snow cover. Fortunately we were able to do a significant 
amount of tree and brush trimming on the course 
between snow events.  
 
The stream bank in front of the cannon tee on #18 has 
been cleared and the tee is now in use.  Native area 
clearing on hole 14 is completed, resulting in an 
unobstructed view of the entire greens complex.  
 
Refurbishment of course amenities continues. Our goal 
is to finish work on tee markers, ball washers, trash 
cans, water cooler stations and entrance signage in the 
next few weeks. Tree removal on various holes will take 
place when we can access the course after snow melt.  
 
The maintenance shop and compound areas are also 
being spruced up via interior painting and the removal 
of used equipment. Hopefully our weather trends will 
improve soon, so we can see you back on the course!  
 
John Burns, GCS 
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